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COVID-19 Cause Sudden Loss of Smell and Taste 

March 30, 2020 

Lately, doctors around the world are reporting that sudden loss of smell and taste could also be 

symptoms of COVID-19. This does not surprise me at all because we already predicted that the 

viruses could affect CNS on 2/6/20. Therefore olfactory (smell) and glossopharyngeal (taste) 

nerves may lose their functions. Also, we also predicted that the S3 strain may damage the inner 

linings of the respiratory and digestive tracts. This could also affect the smell and taste. 

If you should have any question, please feel free to contact us at 

info@rivermapsolution.com  

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mai Wang 

CEO, Rivermap Research & Consulting LLC 
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